
To whom this concerns, 

 I find it appalling that gruesome coyote killing contests are happening in Oregon. I am an avid hiker and backpacker.  I am thrilled 
when I have an opportunity to see any sort of wildlife. Animals are living creatures, just as we are. They have families, emotions, and 
the right to live peacefully. It is a brutal act of violence to make play of killing humans, or animals, for that matter. Please support HB 
2728  legislation to end this unconscious and unethical behavior. 

Sincerely, 
Carolyn Timberlake 


